Hwy. 28 delays expected on
Saturday

Caltrans paving operations are expected to cause delays Sept.
24 from noon-8pm on Highway 28.

Expect eastbound and westbound lane closures from

c National Avenue to the junction of highway 267 and
28.

ftrans

This paving is part of a 9.4 mile $46 million environmental
improvement project from Lake Tahoe State Park to Highway 28
and Chipmunk Street to the California-Nevada state in North
Lake Tahoe.
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